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Hello School Friends, 
 
GSODA Junior Players​ are very excited to presenting 
 

 

 ...​The Panto! 
 

He’s: 

● strong 

● mighty 

● a hero 

● all singing, all dancing, and 

● here in Geelong! 

 
In a venue as big as he is, get ready for Hercules - The Panto to take to the stage in ​The 
Geelong Arena in 2019. 
Let the ​GSODA Junior players​ transport you to Athens, to the theatre of Dionysus, in a 
pantomime that promises to have you clutching your stomach, rolled over in balls of 
laughter, tapping your toes along to a catchy catalogue of multigenerational hits, and 
dancing away in your seats. 
 
A classic tale with a healthy dose of twists and turns, this story is unlike any version of 
Hercules that you have ever seen or heard before. Will Hercules find his true love? Will 
Medusa run a successful hair styling business? Will the Kings daughter marry a pop star? 
Confused? Come along to the Geelong Arena to see 
Hercules - The Panto, and all will be revealed! 
 
Directed by Nicole Kaminski, Vocal Direction by Shayne Lowe and Choreography by Jana 

Kolacz 

 
 
Our 2018 season of ​Shrek, the Musical ​was a complete sell-out.  Don’t be disappointed and 



miss this fabulous show.  We recommend that if you are hoping to bring students you ​book 
as early as possible​.  We aim to make these performances as affordable as we can, and so 
there has been no increase in prices from 2018.  
 
 

Dates and times 
There are three school shows  
 
Thursday 27th June 9.30am and 12.30pm 
 
Friday 28th June 11am (with country schools as first priority) 
  
Ticket prices are $13.00 for country schools and $14.00 for local Geelong schools or 
organisations. One teacher and one assistant provided complimentary admission to 
accompany each class. 
 
How to book tickets 
If you would like to book tickets for your students to see ​Hercules, The Pantomime 
please reply to​ ​ticketing@gsoda.com.au​ ​with details of: 
 

• the date and time of your preferred show,​  
• the number of students you would like to book seats for, 
• the number of accompanying staff/assistants, 
• any accessibility requirements you may have, and 
• the name and email of your preferred contact person. 

 
Please email to​ ​ticketing@gsoda.com.au​ ​with any questions or booking enquiries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Helen Stephensen 
GSODA Junior Players Ticketing Coordinator 
Email:​ ​ticketing@gsoda.com.au 
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